
Sinking the Fremantle Line allows a number of 
upgrades to happen at Perth Station. By closing 
Platform 9, space becomes available to: 

•	Build	the	new	tunnel,	including	where	it	declines	
and inclines from the Horseshoe Bridge.

•	Create	Platform	8/9	by	installing	new	tracks	on	
the Roe Street side of Platform 9 and under the 
Barrack Street Bridge.

•	Build	the	pedestrian	underpass	from	Platform	7	to	
Platform	8/9.

Call: 13 62 13
Email: railinfo@pclrail.com.au
Plan your journey: transperth.wa.gov.au
More info: perthcitylink.wa.gov.au

Sign up for Transperth’s free TravelEasy email service
to stay informed of changes.

Why is this happening?

Before

As	part	of	the	Perth	City	Link	work	to	sink	the	
Fremantle Line, Perth Station is undergoing some 
major changes to provide faster, easier transfers 
and cater for future growth. 

The Perth Station closure and platform changes 
free up space to build the new tunnel, create 
a new platform and continue works on the 
pedestrian underpass.
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We’re growing to       keep you going.



Platform changes
From Monday, 20 August, the following changes 
will be in place at Perth Station:

•	Fremantle Line: depart from Platform 5 and arrive 
on Platform 6. Passengers connecting through to 
the Midland Line must leave the train and go to 
Platform 7.

•	Midland Line: arrive and depart from Platform 7. 
Passengers connecting through to the Fremantle 
Line must leave the train and go to Platform 5.

•	Armadale Line: depart from Platform 6 and 
continue to arrive on Platform 5. Armadale Line will 
connect through to the Fremantle Line.

•  Platform 9: closed.

•	Thornlie Line: no change.

•	Mandurah Line: no change.

•	Joondalup Line: no change.

These changes will be in place for just over a year.

After From 20 August 2012

Perth Station closure
From 10.30am on Friday, 17 August to 8pm 
on Sunday, 19 August.

•	Fremantle Line: services will run between 
West Leederville and Fremantle.

•	Midland Line: services will run between 
Claisebrook and Midland.

•	Armadale Line: services will stop all stations 
between Claisebrook and Armadale.

•	Thornlie Line: will close with train replacement 
buses from Cannington to Thornlie.

No impact to Joondalup and Mandurah lines. 

A CAT-style service will loop from Claisebrook  
to West Leederville via Perth Station. 

From 8pm to last service on Sunday,  
19 August.

There will be additional disruptions affecting the 
Fremantle, Midland, Armadale, Joondalup 
and Mandurah lines.

Train replacement bus services will be available.

Visit Transperth’s journey planner or sign  
up to TravelEasy to plan your journey.

What this means
With Platform 9 closed, the direct Roe Street access 
into Perth Station also closes. The new layout change 
will also mean changes to train and bus timetables. 

Making the change We’re growing 
to keep you going

Plan your journey 
www.transperth.wa.gov.au

Find out why 
www.perthcitylink.wa.gov.au


